NURSERY NEWS LETTER SPRING 2017
Arrive on time:


Please remember that the nursery sessions run from 08.55 to 11.55. While we encourage you to help your child settle to an activity, we would appreciate it if you could do this as quickly as possible so that you don’t get locked in!! 


New topic:  


As we start the spring term, we have a selection of exciting activities planned for your children.  We will be learning about the South Pole as part of a whole school art project. We will also be celebrating the Chinese New Year before starting to work on some favourite traditional tales.  





Student:


Katie, our child care student, will continue to work with us on Wednesdays and Thursdays until the end of the academic year. Please feel free to speak to us should you have any questions.  





PE:


We have enjoyed our PE lessons so far. These will continue to take place on a Wednesday morning, starting Wednesday 11th January 2017. We will let you know if your child’s feet have grown over Christmas!!





Uniform:


Please make sure your child’s uniform is labelled with their name. We have a basket in class for the children to put their jumpers or cardigans in if they take them off. 


We are still finding jumpers and cardigans with no names in. Please do label them as the children don’t always recognise their own clothes, especially as they are all red!





Toys:


We would appreciate it if you could encourage your child to leave all toys (no matter how small) at home. We have lots of toys in nursery to play with and personal toys can easily get lost or broken. 





Boxes and files:


Please continue to check your child’s box as they often contain important letters and more importantly your child’s wonderful art work! The children’s files are always available for you to look at    (and take home if you wish to take a little longer looking through them). 





Book bags and reading books:


Please note that books are changed every Monday. Please ensure that your child’s book bag and book is in school on a Monday morning ready to be changed. Book bags do not need to come into school every day.  





Snack:


The children will get a snack and a drink during the nursery session. The cost is £1.25 per week or 25p a da. This can be paid daily, weekly, half termly or termly; whichever suits you. 





Water bottles:


Please continue to send in water bottles with plain water only. Don’t worry if you forget it; we can get your child a drink of water from the kitchen.  





Welcome back to nursery after the Christmas holidays. We hope that Santa came and that he was kind you all. Hope you had a well-earned rest and that the children are refreshed and ready to learn again. 
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